Caddo detectives investigating a suspicious
death
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Caddo detectives are investigating a suspicious death in the 1000 block of Barron Road in South Caddo Parish,
said Caddo Sheriff Steve Prator.

Deputies responded to a welfare concern in the 1000 block of Barron Road yesterday evening. Once deputies
arrived they discovered a deceased female. Caddo detectives have been investigating the death and are calling it
suspicious. Detectives are continuing to investigate the death and are interviewing persons close to the deceased.
The identity of the deceased female is not being released at this time.




